
 

 

 

        June 15, 2020 

 

Ashley Quintana 
Senior Program Associate for Sustainability and Environmental Programs 
Funders Network for Smart Growth and Livable Communities 
6705 SW 57th Avenue 
Coral Gables, FL 33143 

 

Dear Ashley, 

I hope this finds you well.  This letter confirms that the Ann Arbor Area Community 

Foundation has approved a matching grant of $99,261.50 payable over two years in 

support of the Aging In Place Efficiently program being led by the City of Ann Arbor’s 

Sustainability Department in partnership with Michigan Saves as the project’s fiscal 

agent.  As a reminder, our funding disbursement is contingent on yearly funding also 

being provided by the Partners for Places program. 

I am thrilled that our collective institutions will be supporting healthy and dignified 

aging in Ann Arbor and Washtenaw County.   Thank you for believing in us and our 

vision for impact! 

Please reach out with any questions or concerns.  

 

Jillian Rosen 

Vice President – Community Investment 

 

cc:  Missy Stults, City of Ann Arbor 

       Mary Templeton, Michigan Saves 

 


